Ref. No.: MCHI/SEC/11-12/218
March 28, 2012

To,
All Members of MCHI-CREDAL

Dear Friends,

This is to inform you that an urgent and important meeting has been scheduled with Shri
Subodh Kumar, Municipal Commissioner, Municipal Corporation of Greater Mumbai
(MCGM) and his team.

In this meeting, Municipal Commissioner will be addressing issues on Newly Amended DC
Regulations as well as on the housing issues related to MCGM. The Municipal Commissioner
will communicate the steps to be taken by developers to have approvals in a short & assured
period of time & remedies towards long drawn approval processes.

Details of the meeting are as under:-

Date and Time : Tuesday - 3+ April, 2012
Time : 5:00 pm (To be followed by Dinner)
Venue A : Rang Sharda Auditorium, K. C. Marg,

Opp. Lilavati Hospital, Bandra Reclamation
Bandra, Mumbai - 50

Kindly confirm your participation at the earliest on secretariat@mchi.net

Thanking you,

With best regards,
For MCHI - CREDAI

Sd/-
Boman Irani

Hon. Secretary

1) Registration: 4:30 - 5:00 pm  2) Seating on a ‘first-come-first-basis’.



